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HEADTEACHER’S MESSAGE 

 
Dear Students/Parents & Carers   
 
It has been fantastic to see our students working hard in lessons this week and I would like 
to acknowledge the effort and determination I have seen in lessons visited by the Senior 
Leadership Team during the week. There has been a real focus on knowledge retrieval at the 
start of lessons which has allowed students to link previous learning to new knowledge 
taught throughout lessons.  
 
Last Wednesday, we held the Year 9 Parents and Options Information Evening. It was great 
to see so many Year 9 students discussing their GCSE option choices with heads of subject 
and meeting with tutors about their progress through this academic year. Further 
communication about the options process will be shared by Miss Choudhry in the next week.  
 
I would personally like to thank the JLT students who spoke so passionately about recycling 
in assemblies this week. It takes great courage to speak in front of a large group of peers. 
Furthermore, the students listened attentively and were very kind and supportive to those 
presenting.  
Well done to: 
 

Priyanka P (Year 11)  
Violet M (Year 11) 
Katy R (Year 11) 
Marshall H (Year 11) 
Jacob M (Year 10) 
Harry C (Year 10) 

Sophia H (Year 9)  
Megan H (Year 9) 
Rayan S (Year 9) 
Gracie H (Year 8) 
Rosiemay G (Year 8)

 
Next week, on Wednesday 5th March, we will be welcoming Year 11 for the Gold Mock Exam 
Event. This will be an opportunity for year 11 to reflect on the progress they have made since 
their Silver Mock exams and continue to focus on their revision as we move closer to the 
platinum exams in May and June.  
 
Thank you for continuing to support our students by ensuring they have access to the correct 
uniform.  
 
It has been a really positive start to the new half-term and I look forward to welcoming some 
of you on Wednesday to celebrate Year 11’s success.  
 
Best wishes  
 
Vicki Dillon-Thiselton 
Headteacher  
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Date Year Group/s Event details 

Wednesday 5th March 2025 11 Gold Mock Results Event 

Thursday 6th March 2025 All 
World Book Day 

 

Wednesday 12th March 2025 10 Expectation Evening 

 

KS3 & KS4 ASSESSMENT DIARY 

Year 10 • GCSE Catering exams 3rd – 14th March 2025 

• Bronze (Mock) exams 22nd April 2025 
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STEM Club started last week. 

Wednesday 3:00pm to 3:50pm 

 

Come along and join the fun. 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 8 History 

Take a look at some of Year 8s History 

projects about The French Revolution and 

African Kingdoms.  

Clay, diamante and LEGO are a fantastic 

way to show History in an original way. 

JLT Recycling Assemblies 

Last week, members of the Junior 

Leadership Team took on the 

responsibility of delivering recycling 

awareness assemblies to year 7, 8, 9 and 

10. 

The message was clear: 

STOP LITTERING AND  

LOOK AFTER THE ENVIRONMENT 

 

The TKAT 100 Day Maths Challenge is all 

about tackling one challenging maths 

question every day for 100 days. Take a 

look on our Facebook or website for 

further information.  


